
 
GROWTH PLANNING COMMITTEE 

Minutes November 12, 2019 
 
 
 
Attendees: Jim Fitzgerald, Barbara Barwise, Paul Hogan and Janet Powell,   
 
Absent:  Dan Saunders, Mike Corsie, Jim McMann and Werner Gilliam 
 
Other Guests: Liz Durfee & Tom Morgan 
 
  
 Meeting opened at 7:00 PM with Jim Fitzgerald acting as Chair in Dan Saunders’ absence. 
 
October 22, 2019 minutes approved. 
 
No mail to review.  
 
Tom reviewed the changes to the Website – now live. On the opening page, Tom noted that he removed the 
word “strong”, as had been previously suggested and substituted other words that continuously switch. 
Additional words can be added. Agendas and Minutes of GPC Meetings have also been added. 
 
Information on the December 14th Prelude table at the Village Fire Station from 11:00 AM to 3:00 PM will be 
available after confirmation from Dan. Also, a Resource Section offering a Project Blog and a Get in Touch 
for voters to visit and input suggestions are now online.   
 
.Liz has worked on Social Media with the addition of Facebook and Instagram pages for notification of 
upcoming events She also revised the logo. Suggestion was made to widen the railing space for clearer 
definition. 
 
Press release for Dr. Cameron Wake’s scheduled talk on Thursday, November 21, 2019 from 6:00-8:00 PM 
has been sent to the YCCS. In the future, event notifications will also be submitted to the Kennebunk Post. 
Other suggestions were for continuous information to be forwarded to the KRA, Conservation Trust, Chamber 
of Commerce, Graves Library, Newcomers, Friends of GRB, the Portside Rotary and the Senior Center.  
 
Discussion followed on the December 14th Christmas Prelude table. The survey questions, submitted by Liz, 
were reviewed and suggestions made. It was agreed to include questions 1, 4, 6 and 7. Those people stopping 
at the table will be given four “stickies” to indicate their responses to the questions. 
 
As the holidays approach, after our next meeting there will be only one meeting scheduled for December 10 at 
which the Committee will be working on a baseline review followed by the start of Chapter review. 
 
Next meeting scheduled for November 26, 2019 at 7:00 PM. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barbara Barwise, Secretary 
 


